Good Afternoon!

We are excited about our 6th annual Holiday Bazaar after skipping a year! Since you have participated in the past, you are invited to join us again this year on December 2nd, 2017. We have a few things to point out for this year: 

1. Our venue is the same but it has a new name, Maple View Middle School.  This is the former Tahoma High School. 

2. If you rely on internet for your business, please plan on using your cell phone carrier’s 3G or 4G service, or bring along a hot spot. We cannot guarantee internet service for you. 

Please look at the attachments sent with this email. They are the vendor flyer, application, information and rules. Please use the flyer on your website/facebook and any other advertising that you do. We are working very hard to have a larger committee for our bazaar and that includes a team for advertising. We will do our part, but it always helps you if YOU advertise also.

If you have any questions, please refer to the information and rules. Applications are on a first come first serve basis in the event that you are working for a company that another person is representing (i.e. Avon, Pampered Chef, 31 Gifts, etc.). Remember that if we have two applications from one company postmarked on the same day, we will take the one who requested a larger booth (as stated in our rules). Your application must come through the mail and is not considered complete without a payment. 

We are really looking forward to our bazaar this year and hope you will join us in December!

Laura Farish
Fundraising
Tahoma Band Boosters
www.tahomabandboosters.org
email to  tbbholidaybazaar@gmail.com
